
 
   LEGAL NOTICE     

PURSUANT TO § 506 AND § 526 OF NYS REAL PROPERTY TAX LAW 
 

 Notice is hereby given that the Assessor of the Town of New Paltz, County of Ulster,  
 has completed the TENTATIVE 2024 ASSESSMENT ROLL. A copy has been left with
 the Town Clerk and the Assessor’s Office at New Paltz Town Hall, where it may be 
 seen and examined by any interested person from May 1 until May 30, 2024. 
 

The Assessor will be in attendance with the Tentative Roll from 5:00 PM to 7:00 PM on 
Thursday May 9th. She will also be in attendance on Saturday May 11th 
from 3:00 PM TO 5:00 PM and Tuesday, May 14th from 5:00 PM to 7:00 PM. 

 
The Board of Assessment Review will meet on Thursday May 30, 2024 between the 
hours of 2:00 PM to 5:00 PM and 6:00 PM to 8:00 PM at the New Paltz Town Hall 
located at 52 Clearwater Rd, New Paltz, New York, to hear and examine all complaints in 
relation to Assessments upon written application of any person believing to be 
aggrieved. Please schedule an appointment with the Board of Assessment Review by 
calling 845-255-0103. 

 
 Prior to appearing before the Board of Assessment Review, please review the 
 publication “ Contesting Your Assessment” which is available online at NYS Tax and 
 Finance website under Real Property, or at the Town of New Paltz Assessors page on the 
 Town of New Paltz website. 
 
  
  

   

 


